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AH Committee

From: Bob <bobfreimuth@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 12:32 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: housing project

I believe this project is totally in the wrong place. The lack of city sewer and water alone should 
dictate that high density housing should not be in this location. Septic this close to the ocean is 
unacceptable especially with the number of septic tanks involved in this project. Water has been a 
huge issue in Launiupoko with ag water sometimes unavailable. Traffic and fire are also obvious 
concerns. The fact that all the so called employee housing converts to free market in 5 to 10 years 
,depending on price, shows that this not a long term solution to the problem. The employee housing 
aspect of this project is a obvious ploy to rezone ag land and unjustly enrich the developers.  Bob 
Freimuth 


